
DECLARATION BY THE RESPONSIBLE FINANCIAL OFFICER

The Group Accounts of the Police and Crime Commissioner and the Accounts of the Chief Constable 2021/22
The unaudited Statement of Accounts for 2021/22 will be published on 29 July 2022, including reference to the rights of inspection conferred on local government electors for the area to which the accounts relate by Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014. A copy of the unaudited Statement of Accounts is available at the following address:
http://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/transparency/statement-of-accounts
Once the audit is concluded a further statement will be published.
Signed

A. Lowe
Andrew Lowe CPFA

Chief Finance Officer for the Police and Crime Commissioner

29 July 2022
Signed

R.Croucher

Richard Croucher CPFA

Chief Finance Officer for the Chief Constable

29 July 2022

